

Ontario Regulatory Affairs

ONTARIO POWER GENERATION

700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M5G 1X6

Tel: 416-592-5419 Fax: 416-592-8519 barbara.reuber@opg.com

August 12, 2010

**VIA COURIER** 

RECEIVED

AUG 1 3 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4

ONTARIO ENERGY BD

Dear Ms. Walli:

EB-2010-0008 – 2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Ontario Power Generation Inc.'s Prescribed Facilities – Responses to Interrogatories

Attached please find OPG's responses to interrogatories from OEB Staff and Intervenors.

OPG has made its best efforts to file responses on time. Remaining responses will be filed as soon as possible, recognizing that the date for intervenors to provide questions for the Technical Conference is August 19, 2010 as per Procedural Order No. 4.

An electronic copy (CD) is provided with this letter. As per OPG's letter of July 23, 2010, paper copies will be provided after the interrogatories have been sorted by issue. Intervenors have been sent electronic copies via email today.

Yours truly,

Barbara Reuber

Attach:

CC:

Charles Keizer Carlton Mathias

EB-2010-0008 Intervenors